CHELMSFORD AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY

Newsletter Number 104

September 1974.

Next Meeting

We assemble again on September 3rd at the usual place; Marconi College, Arbour Lane, Chelmsford, to hear Keith, G3WSN, hold forth on the joys of: - Meteor Scatter Propagation. Keith is an acknowledged expert in this subject and has had many interesting contacts including recently SM3BIU and OK1VHK, the latter being worked on S.S.B. as well as C.W.1

This promises to be a very interesting evening, so come along at 7.30pm.

Informal Meeting

There is no informal meeting in August. It is hoped to arrange one for late September.

Committee Meeting

September 18th, Wheatsheaf, 7.30pm.

D.F.

This month: Sunday 29th September, 2pm Galleywood Common. The hidden station will be John, G3KRZ.

This year we already have four Society members in the National Final (Sept 22nd) why not enter the Dartford Qualifying round (Sept 1st) and let's get two more.

Details in the August issue of Radio Communication.

Harlow Rally

Support your local rally on September 22nd. Details in Radio Communication.

News Item

We hear that Peter Blair, G3LTF, has now completed his move to Harlow. Best wishes to Peter and Eileen; and for the benifit of Society members, his new address is:-

"Little Pooles", 1,Potter Street, HARLOW, Essex, CM17 9AD. Telephone: Harlow 22692.

For Sale

2m and 4m dash mounting Cambridges in good condition.

2m Rangers suitable for spares - cheap.

B41 receiver (No P.S.U.) for that real L.F. DX - £5.00.

Keith Fisher, G3WSN,

QTHR, Chelmsford 72841.

73,
Bill, G4CUE,
(Still standing in!)

'Berkeley'
Tye Green,
Good Easter,
Chelmsford,
CM1 4SH.

Phone: Day - Chelmsford 421188

Ext 2.

Evening - Good Easter 451.